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MASA members gather dozens of pumpkins as they get ready for their 13th annual haunted house, “Nightmare on Court Street,” tomorrow, Oct. 30 in the basement of Moody from 6-8 p.m. The event is free, but MASA will be accepting canned goods, which will be used in its community Thanksgiving baskets.     
From the provost’s office
APC Agenda – The APC agenda and supporting documents for the meeting of Nov. 1 (9:30 a.m. Heritage Center) are available for review on the TLU Intranet.
The position of strings professor for the School of Music is now available on the Internet or by clicking here.
Hellos and good-byes

After 12 years at TLU, Phil Hambrick, director and chief of the university police department, is retiring at the end of this month.  The TLU community is invited to come celebrate Chief’s dedicated years of service and wish him well at a farewell reception at 4 p.m., Oct. 31 in the Beck Heritage Center.   

Sports

It was a winning weekend for the Bulldogs, as the volleyball team won two matches and clinched the ASC West title; the football team beat McMurry 20-9; the soccer teams split, and Magan Saenz won the 2007 ASC individual women’s cross country title and led the Bulldogs to a third place finish in the team standings. Click here to read all about the weekend sports.
